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Dear Christine

Thank you for your letter, dated 7 July 2015, inviting the Attorney General
to make a written submission to the Committee on the Justice No.2 Bill.

In line with his usual practice, the Attorney does not wish to make any

general comments on the Bill at this stage but would be very happy to assist
the Committee if they had any specific issues they wished to raise with him.

Yours sincerely

/f(/f&-’wd\ A G (¢

Eamonn McConville
Office of the Attorney General for Northern Ireland
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